
ALLEGIANT AIRLINES - BOMB 
THREAT 

St. Pete–Clearwater International Airport 
Clearwater, Florida 

April 25, 2025 

DETAILS 
The FBI's Tampa Field Office is seeking the public's assistance in identifying the individual who wrote a bomb threat on a lavatory door of an Allegiant Airlines 
flight.  On April 25, 2025, a bomb threat was found on board Allegiant Airlines Flight #2006 departing from St. Pete-Clearwater International Airport in Florida 
heading to Cincinnati, Ohio.  The threat was discovered by the flight crew while the plane was taxiing from the gate prior to departure. The plane was evacuated 
and after an extensive search, no device was found. 
 

If you have any information concerning this case, please contact the FBI's Tampa Field Office at (813) 253-1000. You may also contact your local FBI 
office, the nearest American Embassy or Consulate, or you can submit a tip online at tips.fbi.gov. 

Field Office: Tampa 

http://www.fbi.gov/contact-us/field/
http://www.fbi.gov/contact-us/field/
http://www.fbi.gov/contact-us/legat/
https://tips.fbi.gov/
https://www.fbi.gov/contact-us/field-offices/tampa
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